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Craig, Sondra

From: Paul Ehresmann <pehresma@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 10, 2024 11:24 AM
To: ZZ City Clerk External
Subject: Uphold the Historic status of the south side library

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello, 
I'm writing to urge you to uphold the designation of the south side library as a historic landmark.    
The designation has been approved by the Historic Preservation Commission and has received thorough 
nomination by a historic preservation expert who served six years on the HPC and has considerable training with 
the Wisconsin Historical Society (i.e., David Riel). 
The mayor's claim that the site does not meet the requirements has no standing and was made without 
evidence.   
 
Thank you. 
Paul Ehresmann 
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